The 2025 ACEC Arkansas Engineering Excellence Awards have been announced! 
Congratulations to McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc. for their work on the Ralph Bunche Amphitheater, which was awarded Small Project of the Year.

[image: A group of men posing for a photo

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]     [image: A stairs with grass on it

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]

[image: A person standing on a set of stairs

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]      [image: A concrete stairs with grass and trees

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]

image4.jpeg




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




